
Interested in getting your Amateur (Ham) Radio License? 

 

A new Technician class is planned and scheduled to help you pass the exam and get your 

license. 

Where and When:  At the Church of Jesus Christ of Latter-day Saints on High School road 

(49967 Rd 427) in Oakhurst over 2 Saturdays; February 25 and March 4.  Both days will start 

at 8:00 A.M. and will last for about 6 hours.  Those attending should bring their own lunch as 

there will be about a 30-minute break for lunch along with other short breaks during the 

day.  There is no cost for the class, just bring pencil and paper for notes along with the study 

book if you purchased one. 

 

Study Book; It is not required but the ARRL Technician Ham Radio License 

Manual, fifth edition, (valid from July 2022 through June 2026) will be used 

during the class.  This book includes all exam questions with answers.  

Available from www.arrl.org and Amazon. 

 

Preparation for exam day:   

• Every candidate MUST register with the FCC CORES System and get an FCC 

Reference Number (FRN) before exam day.  Use this link to get to the login/register 

page; https://apps.fcc.gov/cores/userLogin.do 

• Every candidate must have a valid email address 

 

Exam Day: 

• Where; Sierra Vista Presbyterian Church, 39696 Hwy 41, Oakhurst, on the corner of 

Victoria Lane. 

• When; Saturday, March 11 at 1 P.M. 

• What to bring;  

o Your FRN number 

o Email Address 

o ID such as your Driver’s License 

o $15.00 cash 

 

To register or for more information; 

Chris Frisbie K6CWF     Steve Knight K6SJK 
Yosemite Ward, Fresno West Stake   Director Mountain Amateur Radio Club  
Emergency Preparedness and Communication  ARRL local volunteer exam coordinator 
chrisfrisbie@icloud.com     stevek5000@gmail.com 
phone/text 559-580-0538     phone/text 559-760-6854 
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